
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Assistant Chief Legal Adviser 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: 

Our Ref: BMcL-0118-13 

Date: 21 sI June 2013 

Re: Raychel Ferguson (Lucy Crawford Aftermath) 

Thank you for your letter of 20 June dealing with documents of the former WHSSB and 
responding to BMcL-0062-13. We note that the recent searches have identified some 
additional material not already provided to the Inquiry and we look forward to receiving 
this as soon as possible please. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org lel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 
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